

Highland House Notes

www.hh-apts.com

Operated & Managed by Highland Apartments LLC

July 2016 508-755-8484

CITY APPROVES PAVING!

ATTENTION DOG

OWNERS

(AND VISITING POOCHES)

Please note.. dogs are to be relieved in the area facing the left side of our parking garage only. Please respect this rule, as we prefer not to initiate a system of fines for failure to comply. Please inform friends with dogs who visit of this fact.

HELPFUL HINT

As you enter the garage during daylight hours, you will notice that often there is a temporary "blind spot" created by the sun hitting your windshield at just the right angle. Please take extra care when entering the garage. You may not see the person or vehicle trying to exit at the same time.

SUBURBAN REPAVING GETS THE GREEN LIGHT

As you know we have been actively petitioning the city regarding the rough condition of Suburban Rd. for years!

We are happy to communicate that we have recently been notified by City Council member, Tony Economou, that Suburban Rd. is officially funded for repaying next year!

We have openly thanked Tony for his assistance regarding our petition to get this project funded.

REFLECT ON THE TREES PLANTED

3 years have passed since we planted a wide variety of blossoming trees throughout the property. The growth in many is amazing with some specimens over eight feet tall.



INSURANCE REMINDER

Remember it is mandatory to submit a copy of your insurance binder showing proof of liability coverage along with your lease renewal. Please contact the office should you have any questions regarding required liability coverage limits.

PATIO MAINTENANCE

Please pardon any inconvenience to your patio as we power wash and repaint patios throughout the building. Please notify the office if our work has affected your patio.

